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February 14, 1946

Hon. M¥artin Cross

Chairman, Tribal Business Council
Fort Berthold Agency

Elbowoods, North Dakota

Dear Mertin:

I am in receipt of your favor of recent date and
an glad to konox that the Indian Tribes appreciszte what
we have bean trying to de for them in their matter.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely,

WL m Va
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